
  Merrilands Home & School 
  Christmas Raffle - Donations 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
The Home & School Association are now planning this years’ Christmas Raffle. 
We would appreciate if each child/family could please donate at least one 
Christmas item (e.g. crackers (bon bons), chocolates, biscuits, lollies, decorations, 
candy canes etc etc....anything ‘Christmassy’) to put together our great hamper 
prizes. Cash donations are also gratefully accepted if you’d prefer, and we will shop 
for you.     
 

         A box has been placed at the office  

   

        Thank you for supporting this fundraiser! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


